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COETZEE & COETZEE (Pty) Ltd
SUPPLIERS OF NATURAL & ORGANIC PRODUCTS

October 2008
Dear Customer

RE: DECEMBER CLOSURE:   FROM 20/12/2008 – 08/01/2009
We hereby advise that our offices will be close on Friday 19 December 2008 and will reopen on Wednesday 7 January 2009.  
Please ensure that sufficient stock is ordered for the Festive Season and that all orders are placed and collected before 12 December 2008.  No orders or collections will be issued after the 12 December 2008. 
We would like to take this opportunity and thank you for your continued support over the past year and we hope we have made a valuable contribution to your company as you have made to ours.

Best Regards
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______________________

Lynnette Coetzee

Operational Manager

Management and staff wish you and your families a wonderful festive season and thank you for your loyal support this past year.
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